FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

October 7, 2019

Contact: Dan Tjernagel, Superintendent
dtjernagel@sturbay.k12.wi.us
920-746-2801

STURGEON BAY COMMUNITY SURVEY ON SCHOOL FACILITIES COMING SOON
Residents Urged to Provide Feedback by November 1, 2019

Sturgeon Bay, Wisconsin — Households in the Sturgeon Bay School District will soon receive a survey in
their mailboxes. The survey is the next step in a lengthy process to evaluate the district’s facilities and
identify potential solutions to facility challenges and opportunities.

During the last several months, the Sturgeon Bay School District has explored a number of potential
solutions to address the District’s aging facilities, the oldest of which were built in the 1950s, and
improve operational efficiency. Detailed information on the facility planning work to date is available
at www.sturbay.k12.wi.us (see the District Facility Planning menu option under the District tab).

“Prior to making any decisions about how to move forward, we want to learn about the community’s
priorities for our schools,” said Superintendent Dan Tjernagel. “We urge all residents to share their
feedback by taking the survey, which should be mailed to all district households the week of October 7-
11, 2019, and will be open through November 1, 2019.”

The District is working with School Perceptions LLC, an independent firm with expertise in conducting
community surveys. Feedback provided through the survey process is confidential and collected by
School Perceptions.

All residents with mailing addresses in the Sturgeon Bay School District should receive an eight-page
survey in the mail, which also includes a random survey number that can be used once. Once the
survey arrives, residents can either respond online using the instructions printed on the front of the
survey or fill out the paper survey and return it in the survey’s enclosed, postage-paid envelope.

Households with more than one adult interested in providing a response can request an additional
survey number or paper survey by calling the Sturgeon Bay School District at 920-746-2807. A Spanish
version of the survey is also available and can be obtained in the Sturgeon Bay High School/District
Office or by calling Sturgeon Bay High School Spanish teacher, Amelia Canilho, at 920-746-5745.

The community is invited to hear results of the survey at the Board of Education learning session
meeting on Tuesday, November 5 at 5:00 P.M. in the High School Library, 1230 Michigan Street.

The results will also be placed on the district website (www.sturbay.k12.wi.us) with the District

Facilities Planning information in November.
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